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Oregon's mail-in voting system is the gold standard for the rest of the country, 

abandoning it would be an enormous disservice to Oregonians and the national 

stage.  

Must it be restated ad-nauseum? Voter fraud is a non-issue. The amount of ballots in 

question during Oregon's last election was ~%0.01 percent of the ballots received. 

This is nothing short of draconian and simply another attempt at voter suppression; 

which is far beneath us as Oregonians.   


